THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON

T

December 20, 1990

His Excellency Patricio Alywin
La Moneda Palace
Santiago, Chile

Dear President Alywin:

Thank you and Mrs. Aylwin for your
gracious hospitality during our recent trip
to Chile with President Bush. The State
Dinner at La Moneda Palace was truly
memorable and I was honored to have been
invited to your home for the working lunch.

President Bush's trip to Latin
America was a timely and historic tour,
strengthening the ties between our two great
countries and paving the way for continued
cooperation in the future. - I will always
remember my visit to South America and,
especially, the warm reception we received
from our friends in Chile.

Kitty joins me in extending our
very best wishes for a happy holiday season
and a glorious new year.

Sincérely,

Levedo L Aews

Nicholas F. Brady
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